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A warm welcome to Mark, and other visitors to this morning’s service.  

Please join us for morning tea after the service. 
 

FAMILY SERVICE NEXT SUNDAY 
Come and celebrate an all-age-together service with a 

difference next Sunday. We ask that you wear soft-soled 

shoes if possible and bring a cushion or picnic rug if you 

have one. Please be on time or you may find that you‟ll 

miss out on the best „seats in the house‟. See you next 

Sunday bright and early ready for worship!!! 

FELLOWSHIP/GAMES BBQ NEXT SUNDAY 
Our monthly time for fellowship and games is 

on next Sunday evening from 6.00-9.00pm. 

Robert O always has some intriguing games up 

his sleeve, while others opt for card games or 

table tennis – or just come and chat. 

 

 This Week Next Week 

Worship Leader Robert W Jean 

Music Leader Daniel/Reyah Genaetta 

Bible Reader Krystle all 

Ushers Tony Wai/Matthew Tony/Matthew 

Techno Michael/Jefferson Genesis/Ben 

Cup of Tea 
Sheryl, Allister, Jean 

Glenda, Stuart, Theresa & 

Celia 
Dishes 

 Leader Meeting time Location 

CANTONESE 

GROUP 
Albert Ko 

Saturday 

fortnightly @ 4pm 

@ Alex Wong Toi‟s 

contact Albert Ko 

021 753 912 

CANTONESE 

ALBANY GROUP 
Peter Zen 1st & 3rd Friday  @ 8pm 

@ Peter Zen‟s 

021 280 8663 

GREENLANE 

GROUP 

Serene Thain & 

Glenda Choy 

Thursday fortnightly @ 

8pm 

@ Glenda Choy‟s 

021 148 7956 

ISAAC GROUP Angie Chu Friday weekly @ 7.30pm 
@ ACPC 

105 Vincent Street, City 

LADIES‟ HOME 

GROUP 
Glenda Choy 

Wednesday fortnightly 

@ 10.30am 

@ Glenda Choy‟s 

524 9391 

MEADOWBANK 

GROUP 
Tony Wai 

Wednesday 

(3 weekly) @ 7pm 
Contact Tony Wai 

NEWMARKET 

GROUP 

Robert 

O‟Callahan 

Wednesday fortnightly 

@ 6:30pm 

@ Robert O‟Callahan‟s 

office Level 2, 8 Kent Street, 

Newmarket 

523 0274 or 021 783 289 

REMUERA GROUP Ken Cheung 
2nd and 4th Saturday @ 

10am 

@ ACPC for May meetings 

Contact Ken 027 481 5096 

TERTIARY GROUP 
Genaetta 

Shew 

Tuesday weekly @ 

7.30pm 

Contact Genaetta 

021 0298 1313 

WEST AUCKLAND 

GROUP 
Betty Ling 

2nd and 4th Saturday @ 

5pm 

@ Betty & Kuan‟s 

021 502 178 



PRAYERS 
 Ministry Needs: provision of a Cantonese-speaking Minister for the 

Cantonese Ministry and an English-speaking Minister for the English 

Ministry. 

 Jenny, Tony and family in the loss of Jenny‟s beloved brother. 

 Students facing their mid-year exams 

OUR LOVE AND SUPPORT FOR JENNY & 

FAMILY 

Our condolences and prayers for Jenny and Tony, 

Melissa, Eden and Jessica, in the passing of Jenny‟s 

brother in Palmerston North. Please remember them in 

your prayers. 

“IN YOU GLORY, LORD” CONCERT with Peter Chung 

Many of us will remember Peter Chung, who got us all singing with 

feeling and with gusto at the singing workshop at Church Camp last 

year. Peter has organised a concert with 10 Christian classical singers 

who will be singing solos and in small groups. The concert is called "In 

You Glory, Lord!" 

These 10 people (including Peter Chung) are on a tour around New 

Zealand and Australia. There will be two evening performances in 

Auckland on Friday 27th May at 7.30pm @ the Baptist Tabernacle and 

Saturday, 28th May at 7.30pm @ the Holy Trinity Cathedral. Tickets are 

$30. If you would like to go, Ming and Charlie (CM) have some tickets at 

church this morning or you could contact them on  

 

 

Total offering for April 2011 $7,695.70 

Average weekly offering for April 2011 $1,923.93 

Total YTD offering $82,550.40 

YTD average weekly offering $1,919.78 

Moving average weekly offering required to achieve 2010/2011 budget $2,628 

„AUCKLAND MATTERS‟  

Everyone is warmly invited to the Knox 

Centre for Ministry & Leadership special 

“AUCKLAND MATTERS” event on Monday 

July 11. 

You will enjoy a good meal and a 

stimulating speaker, and you will have an 

opportunity to meet staff and students from the Knox Centre and hear 

about the latest developments in ministry formation and training in the 

Presbyterian Church.  

This event is free. The only thing we want from you is your company! We 

hope you will join us. If you are coming, please request a place by email 

registrar@knoxcollege.ac.nz by Wednesday 6 July at the latest.  Your 

registration is vital for catering purposes. We have 75 places available.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 11 July at Grafton Hall, 40 Seafield View Rd, Auckland.  

Drinks and nibbles from 6p.m, dinner at 7pm, followed by a keynote address 

at 8.15pm by Andrew Bell (who comes highly recommended as a speaker). 

“I was a stranger! – welcoming the 1.5 Generation” 

An Address by the Rev Andrew Bell 

Andrew will be known to many folk through his leadership of the Global Mission 

Office. He is now NZ CEO of the Fred Hollows Foundation, overseeing the 
Foundation‟s work in the Asia-Pacific region. Andrew recently completed a 

Masters in Theology. His research thesis examined the experience of 1.5 
generation migrants to Auckland and the opportunities and challenges this 

generation poses to church modes of hospitality and mission. The learning from 

this project is relevant for both the migrant ethnic churches and Kiwi European 

churches. It promises to be a stimulating address. 

mailto:registrar@knoxcollege.ac.nz

